## **BRANSGORE SCHOOL ASSOCIATION**

Supporting the Village School

## Father's Day Mugs

Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you to everyone who supported us by buying Mother's Day gifts. We were delighted by the response we received and thought it was only right that Father's Day received the same treatment. Regrettably, the company which we have used for our Christmas and Mother's Day items no longer appear to be trading but we have tried to find an alternative option - and we have found one who will print your child's design onto a mug.

The children will bring their design/order form home with them either on Friday or Monday having done as much of it as possible within School; but they might need a little bit of extra time to finish it off at home, as time for this project has been very limited. However, if you would like to do a different mug design at home, there are some spare templates which can be collected from the Office.

Due to the change in company we are now left with limited time to place orders and make sure that all the mugs are back in school before Father's Day (Sunday 18<sup>th</sup> June). We really hope that you'll support this project and understand, but we are going to have to have a strict deadline. Any orders need to be named and returned with your child's design, by **Wednesday 24<sup>th</sup> May**. Payment needs to be made when placing the order please; cash or cheques (made payable to 'Bransgore School Association'). Unfortunately, any orders received after this date will be too late.

Many thanks
Rachel Sands (BSA Secretary)

Bransgore CE Primary School, Ringwood Road, Bransgore. BH23 8JH
Telephone: (01425) 672272
Registered Charity No. 1026297